Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2008 11:23 AM
To: Jacobs, Jacquelyn, Env. Health
Subject: R0O2943 refund

Hi Jackie,

SLIC case RO002943 (AR0318806) was closed on 03/28/2008 and the remaining deposit can be refunded. Beverly
Adamo is the case contact, who called me this morning about obtaining a refund. The site address and mailing address
are the same.

Ms. Beverly Adamo

Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority
1362 Rutan Drive, #100

Livermore, CA 94551

Thanks,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




